
From: Carter, Melvin <mlcarter@budget.sc.gov> 
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 8/22/2014 4:39:08 PM 
Subject: Allocation of State Funds for FY 2014 -15

Attachments: FY 14-15 Allocations Letter to Agencies.pdf 
E04.pdf

Please see attached Allocations Cover Letter for the FY 14-15 pay plan and health insurance increases. This letter will 
also be sent to your agency head and CFO. Your new General Fund base budget is summarized on the attached 
allocation letter specifically for your agency. Please call or email me with any questions.

Regards,

Lewis Carter

Lewis Carter, MHA
Executive Budget Office 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Edgar Brown Bldg., Suite 529 
Columbia, SC 29201 
Phone: 803-734-0638 
Email: mlcarter@budget.sc.gov
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